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Good morning,
Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20220000.

Thank you.

EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT TO COMMISSIONER LA ROSA
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

2540 SHUMARD QOAK BLVD.

TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399

PHONE ~ 850.413.6018
CSLATON@PSC.STATE.FL.US



Hiep Nguyen

From: tnwheeler+fastaction@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Wheeler
<tnwheeler+fastaction@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 12:19 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. | believe FPL’s projections
are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more
programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Thomas Wheeler

4930 La Ventana Cir Pensacola, FL 32526-3432
tnwheeler+fastaction@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: Jsrici@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of J Rici <Jsrici@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 11:49 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,
I am writing to object to FPL's proposed / 10-year site plan and to request that you reject it as unsatisfactory too.

| am not surprised that a company beholden to investors would try to maximize its profits.
However, | am surprised that time and time again the PSC continues to approve utility projections that are not in the
best interest of the public that the PSC is supposed to serve.

Many people now understand that FPL can build its corporate wealth by increasing the amount of infrastructure that is
installed and operated, even if that infrastructure is not needed, as in this case. There is no robust analysis or evidence
to back up the notion of the extreme winter weather forecast upon which some of these new infrastructure need
projections are based.

What is probable and real, however, is that Florida will continue to experience and have an increasing need for cooling
during hot days. Yet the PSC continues to not require our largest utility to engage in meaningful energy efficiency
programs that could significantly benefit residents and help them LOWER bills and save energy. Why is that?

The PSC just approved FPL to increase rates in its state territory, with a very large jump | believe of almost 20 percent!
On top of that, the PSC also recently approved FPL's request for a minimum monthly account fee charge. How is it that
the PSC keeps approving all of these new fees and fee increases ? The governor recently rejected FPL's proposal to do
away with net metering, citing inflation, so | think the same rationale can be applied here, in addition to the fact that the
infrastructure is not needed.

The word "PUBLIC" is in the title of the agency you represent, the Florida Public Service Commission.

| do agree, sometimes the public is best served by approving proposals from utilities if they are comprehensively well-
analyzed, rational, and vetted by experts who are advocating on behalf for the Florida Public.

But that is not the case here, the public is not benefitting. Please serve YOUR PUBLIC and reject FPL’s site plan. | would
also urge you to have the courage to begin the necessary steps to re-establish energy efficiency programs to benefit the
Florida PUBLIC.

Sincerely,
Mr. J Rici
12701 SW 81st Ave Pinecrest, FL 33156-6033 Jsrici@yahoo.com
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From: pamelawhitehurst@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pamela Whitehurst
<pamelawhitehurst@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 11:44 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pamela Whitehurst

18 Warwick Dr Shalimar, FL 32579-1028
pamelawhitehurst@comcast.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: jaynamejias@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jayna Garber
<jaynamejias@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 11:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jayna Garber
725 Briarwood Dr Pensacola, FL 32506-6203 jaynamejias@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: dmcharlie3091@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Tipton <dmcharlie3091
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 11:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Ms. Tired of my bill getting higher without changing anything I’'ve done since before ya’ll took over. This is ridiculous and
a rip off. Gouging people just trying to survive pay check to paycheck regardless of your “assistance program”. Doesn’t
help all individuals who need it.

Sincerely,

Miss Diane Tipton

5944 Jameson Cir Pace, FL 32571-6302
dmcharlie3091@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: audrajcksn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Audra Muth
<audrajcksn@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 10:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs Audra Muth
315 N Macarthur Ave Panama City, FL 32401-3765 audrajcksn@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: kimbie035@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Johnson <kimbie035
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 9:43 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase even more. | cannot afford my bills now! | want to see more programs that help customers
with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. Do away with the over 1000
kWh structure and the accelerated meters that are in accurate and charging more. Save our households!!!

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers.
However, we are already struggling customers. They are already raising our bills higher than I've ever seen as a Florida
resident. | have never had to sacrifice like this for electricity. In the time that | have lived in Pensacola, | have never used
as many kWh per day or have had to go without heat or lights. I've never had to worry and check my account several
times a day. You need to get FP&L out of the lowest paying area in Florida. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan
and urge them to stop hurting NWFL and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Kim Johnson
656 Green Pine Dr Pensacola, FL 32506-6228 kimbie035@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: david.g.vanhoose@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David van Hoose
<david.g.vanhoose@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:38 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. David van Hoose
4116 Futura Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-7717 david.g.vanhoose@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: drsu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Zimmer
<drsu@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr. Susan Zimmer
4097 W Breckenridge Ct Beverly Hills, FL 34465-4663 drsu@ymail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: palmtreegirl70@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrea Rymer <palmtreegirl70
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:03 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Andrea Rymer
452 Sandmore Shores Dr Mary Esther, FL 32569-2379 palmtreegirl70@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: Christian Wagley <christianwagley@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 5:50 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner
La Rosa; Office of Chairman Fay; Office of Commissioner Passidomo; Records Clerk

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan comments to be filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioners:

We can't take any more higher bills here in North FL. Under FPL we already are in the top three of highest
rates in the state among all investor owned and public utilities.

| ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers.
That motivates FPL to build more than is needed. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. We need you to require FPL to invest in efficiency programs that save us money,
save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Christian Wagley
801 East Larua St.

Pensacola, FL 32501
(850) 687-9968



Hiep Nguyen

From: abbyjane74@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Abby Nonnemacher <abbyjane74
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 5:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Abby Nonnemacher
1717 W Intendencia St Pensacola, FL 32502-5109 abbyjane74@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: scoremavs@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Raymond Higgins
<scoremavs@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 4:31 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Raymond Higgins
725 Briarwood Dr Pensacola, FL 32506-6203 scoremavs@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: crzygrl158@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of CHRISTIE WOODBURY <crzygrl158
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 4:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms CHRISTIE WOODBURY
137 W Walnut Ave Crestview, FL 32536-4011 crzygrl158 @cox.net
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From: ratio411@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Higgins <ratio411
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 3:51 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. David Higgins
3950 Shorewood Dr Pensacola, FL 32507-8629 ratio411@yahoo.com
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From: ochoabeat@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carlos Ochoa
<ochoabeat@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 3:50 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Carlos Ochoa

1063 SW 2nd St Miami, FL 33130-1068
ochoabeat@gmail.com
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From: giovanna.827.isabella@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Giovanna Santo
<giovanna.827.isabella@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 3:03 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Giovanna Santo
16760 SW 36th St Miramar, FL 33027-4503 giovanna.827.isabella@gmail.com
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From: cherylvernonfox@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheryl Fox
<cherylvernonfox@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 12:49 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan is unsuitable. Projection of winter weather forecast is
extremely unlikely with no sound evidence to support it. FPL’s goal is to make citizens bills increase to gain corporate
profits. Create programs that help customers with real weather risks like extreme heat during the summer months.

FPL intends to pass full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure customers. This does not serve
customers.

That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in
my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency
programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
mrs Cheryl Fox
5593 Innerarity Cir Pensacola, FL 32507-8300 cherylvernonfox@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mariabhidalgo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Hidalgo
<mariabhidalgo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 12:43 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Maria Hidalgo
500 Harbor Dr Key Biscayne, FL 33149-1707 mariabhidalgo@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jpotrzeba@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jon Potrzeba
<jpotrzeba@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 12:27 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident, in addition to their efforts to mitigate the residential value of my home solar for their own
personal gain. FPL have shown time and time again that they will not act in the best interest of their constituents, and
would rather attempt to craft favorable legislation that lines their own pockets even further.

Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save
energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Jon Potrzeba

4132 Tamworth Ct Pace, FL 32571-7660
jpotrzeba@protonmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mariabhidalgo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Hidalgo
<mariabhidalgo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 11:58 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am a concerned resident writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be
unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up.
FPL’s projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. |
want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the
summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Maria Hidalgo
500 Harbor Dr Key Biscayne, FL 33149-1707 mariabhidalgo@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mariamkowalski@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Kowalski
<mariamkowalski@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 11:38 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Mike La Rosa,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Maria Kowalski
8741 NE 4Th Avenue Rd Miami Shores, FL 33138-3174 mariamkowalski@gmail.com
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